
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If you require this newsletter in another format,                          
please ask at the school office.                                                                   
 

       
     Respect for All. Learners for Life               8th September 2023 

Our school value for this half term: 
‘Respect’ 

 
‘Respect is something you earn, not something 

that is given’ 
 

Diary Dates 
 

13 Sep   Roald Dahl Day 
15 Sep   Dot Day 
16 Sep   Rosh Hashanah 
18 Sep   Y2 Clubs (letter to follow) 
19 Sep   Y2 Reading Meeting (letter to follow) 
21 Sep   Y1  Reading Meeting (letter to follow) 

P.E. 
 

On P.E. days the children are to come to 
school dressed in their kit. We have jogging 
suits with zipped hooded tops which are 
available for purchase at the school office – 
the cost is £22. 
 Our school website has timetables for each 
class: 

www.listerinfants.org.uk 
 

Y1  Wed and Fri 
 

Y2 Wed and Fri 
 

R  Mon and Wed 
 

Uniform 
 

Just a gentle reminder to please label all 
items of uniform. This includes bags and 
coats. Please remember that for hygiene 
reasons we ask that all long hair is tied up. 
Can we also mention that some of the bags 
that the children are bringing in are too big 
for the boxes that they have to sit in. May we 
suggest a smaller back pack or you can 
purchase a book bag from the school office. 
Thank you for your continued co-operation. 

Welcome Back 
 

It is lovely to see everyone back after the 
summer holidays – we hope you all enjoyed 
the time off and are ready to begin our new 
term. We would like to say hello to our new 
Nursery and Reception children and welcome 
them to our Lister family. 
Just a reminder of our new school times: 
 

8.45am – 3.15pm 
 

Because of the new times the main 
gates will close at 8.55am and re-
open at 3.05pm 
 

Cool Milk 
 

If your child is over 5 and you would like them 
to have milk in school then please follow the 
online instructions to register and make 
payment. If you are entitled to benefit 
related free school meals then your child will 
automatically receive free milk. Please see a 
member of the office staff if you would like 
further information. 

www.coolmilk.com 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Understanding and supporting your child's 
early development 

 
Online live webinar   

Thursday 21st September @ 10am – 2:30pm 
 Topics covered: 

 10am – 11.15am: Understanding Early Brain 
Development and Neurodivergence – some 

discussion of Autism and ADHD 
  

11:30am – 12:30pm: Sensory Sensitivities  
 

1.15pm – 2:30pm: Developing Skills in Emotional 
Self-Regulation 

 
 If you would like to access this online session, please join 

using the link below or contact 
samantha.asher@adhdfoundation.org.uk for further  

information: 

 https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2554955873 
 

Green Lane, Liverpool, L13 7DT 
0151 228 4069 

Support@listerdrive-inf.liverpool.sch.uk 
hƩps://www.listerinfants.org.uk 
@ListerInfants  (Main TwiƩer Account)   

 
07871782263   - School Mobile 
 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)       100% 
Daffodils (Mrs. Mullock)   100%
           (Mrs Gordon) 
Poppies (Miss Kervin)   98% 
Tulips  (Mrs. Davin)    90% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)    93% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)   99% 
 
4 classes in green this week…well done  
everyone for fabulous attendance! A 
special well done to Bluebells and 
Daffodils with 100%!! 

Overall Attendance 
97% 

Breakfast Club 
 

Breakfast Club doors open at 8.00am. and close at 
8.15am. The cost is £2 per session preferably 
paid weekly in an envelope. Please book your place 
in advance at the school office. Thank you. 
 

ParentApp Connect 
 

If you haven’t already done so then you 
will be invited to join ParentApps – this is 
the way the school communicates between 
parents. This app is a useful tool which 
gives instant information such as letters, 
newsletters and term dates. If you are 
new to the school, you will be sent a link to 
download the app. Should there be any 
difficulty then a member of the office 
team will be available to help. 
 

 Reminder 
 

When providing your child with a packed lunch we 
kindly ask that you do not pack any nut based 
products as we have children with severe allergies. 
Thank you  
 

Flu Immunisation 
 

The immunisation team are coming in to 
school on Tuesday 17th October to deliver 
the flu vaccine to all children. Please 
follow the link below to give your consent: 
It is important for you to fill in the form 
even if you do not wish your child to have 

the vaccine :  
 

https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ 
 


